
On Jul 8, 2025, at 2:54 PM, Jessica Almeida <jessica.almeida@sc.bwrsd.org> wrote: 

 

Hi Alayne 

 

Hope you had a wonderful fourth! 

 

Due to the early meeting times, I am not able to attend the meetings. Please accept my 

resignation from the committee. I’m not sure if there’s anyone else on the school 

committee who would be interested but I will let Adam know that I resigned. 

 

I wish you all the best, and I look forward to seeing what you all plan for the 250th 

festivities! :) 

 

Thank you 

Jess 
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